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RESOLUTION


Resolution No. 03-08
PATRON: 
Redella Pepper, Chair




Regional Resources Committee


Date: 
September 26, 2002

Authorization TO SUBMIT A PROPOSAL TO THE CHESAPEAKE BAY RESTORATION FUND ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

WHEREAS, the Commission, in partnership with the Fairfax County Water Authority and the Upper Occoquan Sewage Authority, is coordinating the development of a film on the Occoquan watershed entitled “At the End of Water – Preserving the Occoquan Watershed;” and

WHEREAS, the film will help further the public’s understanding of the importance of the Occoquan and generate support for its continued protection by highlighting our enormous accomplishments and the challenges still ahead; and

WHEREAS, funding secured to-date will only cover the costs of film production; and

WHEREAS, additional funding is needed to ensure that the film can be widely distributed and will reach its intended audiences; and

WHEREAS, the Virginia Chesapeake Bay Restoration Advisory Committee has announced that it is accepting grant applications to conduct Chesapeake Bay-related education and restoration activities; and

WHEREAS, staff proposes to request funding from the Chesapeake Bay Restoration Fund for the purpose of professionally copying and packaging the film for distribution to potential audiences including citizen groups, primary, secondary, and college age school groups, and watershed and environmental groups;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Northern Virginia Regional Commission authorizes the Executive Director to submit a proposal to develop and implement a film distribution plan to the Chesapeake Bay Restoration Fund Advisory Committee and to enter into a contract with the Commonwealth of Virginia if the proposal is accepted for funding.

certification

The undersigned certifies that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of a resolution adopted at a legally convened meeting of the Northern Virginia Regional Commission on September 26, 2002.

______________________________________

G. Mark Gibb, Certifying Officer
